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Family Partnership Meetings: 

o We are excited to announce that for our Family Partnership Meetings held on Monday, 
August 15th and Tuesday, August 16th, we had 100% participation!  These meetings were 
not only well attended, but also intentional family meetings in which EACH LES student 
with their family met with the teachers who will be working with them during this 
upcoming school year.  It was a great getting-to-know each other opportunity!   

o This work and accomplishment was highlighted by Learning Grove and also the 
Commonwealth Institute for Parent Partnership last week.  

o Our school district is already one of the 60 schools around the state of Kentucky 
participating in the Family Friendly Schools Learning Cohort, but up next for Lincoln 
Elementary?!  Lincoln’s next goal aligned with this work is to become a certified “Family 
Friendly School”.  To receive this acclaimed status, we will need to complete an 
extensive five step process.  We believe we can do it!   

 
First Days of School!  ~ We have had such positive and engaging first days of school! 

• Students are: 
o busy learning their new routines with expectations 
o already begun earning their PBIS Devil card points and getting to shop in the Devil Store 
o taking some very important assessments so we can determine learning needs 
o laughing, growing and learning!    

 

 
 
Literacy at Lincoln!  

o Our new reading series, Amplify CKLA is currently being implemented in classrooms.  
Unfortunately, the hard copies of materials won’t be arriving until September, but we 
are utilizing all online tools as well as using materials gifted to us by Amplify due to the 
delay. The teachers received their initial training and will receive additional support with 
online and in-person coaching sessions.  

o Our partnership with The Reading League is all set for next school year with professional 
learning for all new Lincoln teachers set and continued training for all LES staff taking 
place this fall and spring. We are grateful to continue this partnership with this amazing 
group and move out of our learning year into our implementation school year!   

o The intentional, virtual coaching gifted to us from TRL will continue this school year.  We 
have been awarded another year of funding through the Hollyhock Foundation.   


